
 
 
      
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

      

   
  

 

 

      
      

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edition #6 JUNE 2024 

A valued part of The Smith Family and sponsor of the 

Learning for Life Program. 
We acknowledge the Turrbal people on whose land we gather. 

 

 

 

 
PRESIDENT:   
(Management & Leadership) 
Robyn K: M: 0417781641 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT: 
(Meeting Administration) 
Cheryl: M: 0433077029 
 
SECRETARY: 
(Administrative Support) 
Jolene: M: 0402793940 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Membership & LFL Program) 
Dianne: M: 0407761181 
 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY: 
(Meeting Organisation) 
Lesley: P: 3350 1110 
Email: lmteso@hotmail.com 
 
DELEGATE: 
(Communicate news to Clubs) 
Carla: M: 0416006502 
 
TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Lyn: M: 0431702496 
 
ASSISTANT TREASURER: 
(Funds & Account M’gement) 
Toni:  M: 0427564401  
 
PROGRAM OFFICER: 
(Technology Administrator) 
Sheyla: M: 0426988684 
 
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Raffles) 
Robyn P: M: 0439344445 
Anne E:  M: 0438438176  
 
PROGRAM OFFICERS: 
(Events Management) 
Ann K:  M: 0417295616 
Christina: M: 0408028990 
 
PUBLICITY OFFICERS: 
Jenni:  M: 0413570482 
Janet:   M: 0403129722 
 
Next Meeting:  24 July 
 
 
  
 

REMINDER 

VIEW PLEDGE 

I pledge to promote the interests of 

VIEW, to extend friendship to all and 

to help those in need. 

GRACE 
O Lord, giver of all good, We thank thee 
for our daily food. 
May VIEW Club friends and VIEW Club 
ways help to serve Thee all our days. 
 

 

Happy birthday to our June LfL students:  Ashleigh (9 Yrs); Leonardo (6 Yrs); Lincoln (6 

Yrs). 

Please welcome our Guest Speaker today – Lyall Aldridge, National Councillor. 

 

 

 

Lyall Aldridge is the 2024/25 VIEW National Councillor of our 
Area QA.  She joined Brendale Evening VIEW Club in 2003 
after hearing about VIEW and The Smith Family.  She has held 
various Committee positions, as well as Zone Councillor of 
Zone QAO1 twice.  She was the Inaugural Founder of Zone 
QAO1’s yearly “Walk with VIEW” in 2009. Today, Lyall will 
bring us up to date on our area and Zone information and 
how we have succeeded in being a healthy section of VIEW 
and supporter of The Smith Family. 
 

   

 

 

        

 
        

OUR VISION:  A world where every child 
has the opportunity to change their future. 
                    The Smith Family 
 

 

 

Good Morning Ladies 

Welcome to our June meeting where we give priority to “getting 
to know” our LfL students a little better.  We also thank our 
National Councillor Lyall for continuing to support us and to give 
us greater insights and knowledge about our VIEW organisation 
and updating us on The Smith Family. 

At the recent Zone Convention, which a number of our members attended, Alan Le 
May Qld Manager for The Smith Family (TSF), addressed us and certainly 
acknowledged the great support that VIEW Clubs give to the organisation.  I was 
interested to hear of the opportunities we have to volunteer in a variety of ways for 
TSF and in the next couple of months more information will be forthcoming.  Most 
can be done from your home and you can do as much or as little as you can to assist.  
In the next month or so, the Registration packs for the National Convention will be 
available and I urge you to give consideration to attending all or part.   Being in our 
home state provides us with the added bonus and this is a way to appreciate that we 
belong to a much bigger community of like-minded women.  Finally, a big thank you 
to all of you for making our Birthday celebration a wonderful memory. 

Best wishes and keep well, Robyn. 

 
 

Best wishes and keep well, Robyn. 
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Wednesday, 10 July Rearrange - “Art of the Flowers” – Free Exhibition, 10am Museum of Brisbane, City 
Hall.  Names being taken today. 

Wednesday, 24 July – Aspley 
VIEW Club Luncheon. 
 

Speaker:       Bronwyn Sheehan, OAM, Founder and Executive Director of the  
          Pyjama Foundation. 
Theme:         “Christmas in July” – Colours:  Blue & Silver. 

Thursday, 26 September Toowoomba “Carnival of Flowers” Bus Tour, Cost $40 morning tea included, BYO 
lunch and chair with your name tag attached.  57 Seater Bus. Leaves Kedron Wavell 
at 7am SHARP, returning 5pm.  Please arrive at Kedron Wavell by 6.30am for sign in.  
Names being taken today. 

QA01 Events Redcliffe Peninsula VIEW Club, Thursday 18 July, Soup Day, Clontarf CWA Hall.  Cost 
$30.  Email: Redcliffeview@gmail.com for more information. 

ASPLEY VIEW CLUB HOUSEKEEPING 
REMINDER: If you are unable to attend the monthly luncheon please telephone, (leaving a clear message), to 
LESLEY - 33501110, or email @ Lmteso@hotmail.com before 6pm on the Thursday prior to our meeting.  This needs to 
be done each month and failure to do so will incur the $40 lunch fee. 

We have an EFTPOS facility available to take lunch payments which can also be used for outings and event payments.  
We hope this new option will make it easier for all our members. 

 EFT payment details: Payee (ANZ Bank) BSB: 014209   Account No:  205004259  Ref:  Your Name 

 Club postal address is:  The Secretary, Aspley VIEW Club, PO Box 2158, Chermside, 4032. 

 2024 LUNCHEON MEETINGS 
24 July 23 October 

28 August 27 November – Christmas Luncheon 

25 September  

 
 
 
 
 

       
 Kedron Wavell 

                      AND  Storage Choice @ Burdett St, Albion 

DATE CLAIMERS 

 

 
 

 

Zone Conference – 17.5.24 
Aspley VIEW Helpers 

VIEW Birthday Luncheon 
30th Year Celebration 22.5.24 

“If I cannot do great things, I can do small things in a great way.” 
Martin Luther King Jr 

 

 

 

Cutting of the Cake!  (left to right). 
President Robyn; Val - Foundation Cttee 
Member & Bev - Foundation President. 

 
 

  

 

Maureen congratulating Rhonda 

(right) on receiving the “Making A 

Difference Award.” 

 

 

 

The ladies from the 

Trading table are 

seeking the return 

of jam and relish jars.  They require 

only those jars that have been 

previously purchased from the 

Trading table.  If you can help that 

would be great!!  Thank You. 

WEBSITE:  http:/view.org.au  -  for Club and National news. 
FACEBOOK PAGE: Aspley VIEW Club 
Aspley VIEW Club wishes to thank the following for their generous support: 
Printing of this newsletter is courtesy of Bart Mellish (MP for Aspley) and  

staff. 
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